[bookmark: _iyg9h02gw4iy]COVID-19 Statement of Conduct
After postponing our 2021 conference, we look forward to gathering for the next meeting of SEASECS in February 2022.  To ensure that our fully in-person conference is as safe as possible, SEASECS asks that meeting participants abide by the following guidelines, formulated in accordance with CDC recommendations for slowing the transmission of COVID-19 and adapted from other academic societies who have recently held successful in-person meetings. To ensure the health and safety of our attendees and the wider community during our upcoming conference, we ask that all conference attendees: 
· Be fully vaccinated against Covid-19 before attending the conference if able to do so. 
· Wear a mask during all in-door conference events except when eating and drinking, regardless of vaccination status
· Follow any additional health and safety protocols outlined by the hotel.
· If you are experiencing Covid-19 symptoms or have been exposed to someone with Covid-19:
· Notify SEASECS conference organizers by emailing seasecsofficial@gmail.com.  
· Cease attending conference activities and follow all hotel guidelines for quarantining. 
· If needed, visit a nearby Urgent Care center (click here for a list on a Google map)
· Consult the list of local Covid-19 testing sites available at https://www.leegov.com/covid-19/testing
By attending conference activities, attendees understand, acknowledge, and assume all the risks and dangers associated with attending the conference, including contracting Covid-19.
